Check against delivery

Anti-personnel Mine Ban Convention

Intersessional meeting. Geneva, 8-9 June 2017

Statements by Belgium

On the financial situation

We would like to thank UNODA for the presentation.

Two year ago, the confidence in the institutional structure of our Convention was restored by taking a decision on strengthening financial governance and transparency within the ISU. It's the occasion to underline the importance of the work done by the ISU.

Today, we are concerned by another problem, the current financial situation and the **fulfillment of the financial obligations** in due time by all the State Parties. This situation is putting at risk the functioning and the future of the implementation of the Convention.

I would like to thank you, Mr President, for maintaining this point of the assessed contributions on the agenda of the provisional programme of work of the 16th meeting of States parties.

I thank you.